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T 2110 Board Hearing

winesss AR 2421
Deadiine: 3/26/10 by 12 noon

From: Mark McDonald <cathmark@earthlink.net>
To: <commentletters@water‘boards.ca.gov>
Date: 3/25/2010 7:02 PM

Please extend comment period 90 days regarding the new inflow policy
which affects the Guaiala River and Sea Ranch as we just learned
about this and such a serious topic which affects our access to water
needs an appropriate amount oftime Thanks, Mark McDonald &
Cathlene Richmond 146 #8 White Fir Wood Sea Ranch
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